
From: Elizabeth Burdick
To: Maurice Gawendo; "jbord@bohlereng.com"
Cc: Alex Samalot; j.debrodt@juno.com; Anna Wynn; Robert Avena
Subject: IWWC24-9 - 19,29,39 Military Highway
Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 6:44:00 PM
Attachments: IWWC#24-9 PublicHearingPetition ARoberts-PiersonEtAl Rec070924.pdf

7/8/24  Good afternoon, All, This office has received a petition for a public hearing for
your above-referenced application in accordance with IWWC Regulation Section 9.1.2
(Public Hearings) which states :
 
9.1       The IWWC shall not hold a public hearing on an application unless:
1.           The IWWC determines that the proposed activity may have a significant impact
on wetlands or water courses and/or
2.           A petition signed by at least twenty-five persons who are eighteen years of age or
older and who reside in the Town of Ledyard, requesting a hearing is filed with the IWWC
not later than fourteen days after the date of receipt of such application, as defined in
Section 8-7d(c) of the Connecticut General Statutes, and/or
3.           The IWWC finds that a public hearing regarding such application would be in the
public interest. 
 
Subsequently, staff is recommending with permission from Chairman DeBrodt that the
required public hearing be held at the August 6, 2024 meeting of the IWWC. Please
contact me with any questions.  Thank you.
 
 
Regards,
Liz Burdick
Director of Land Use & Planning
Town of Ledyard
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM
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